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NCCF On The Road Soon

Ocean, NC - NCCF's license plate has been approved by the Highway Patrol and The Division 
of Motor Vehicles. Production of the plate is underway and plates should be mailed out in the 
coming weeks. Thanks to all who have purchased plates and for your patience. NCCF's plate 

will be available at DMV offices across the state and online.

###

About the North Carolina Coastal Federation:
“Citizens Working Together for a Healthy Coast”

The North Carolina Coastal Federation (NCCF) is the state’s only non-profit organization focused 
exclusively on protecting and restoring the coast of North Carolina through education, advocacy and 
habitat restoration and preservation. NCCF headquarters are located at 3609 Highway 24 in Ocean 

between Morehead City and Swansboro and are open Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5 pm.
The NCCF also operates regional offices in Wilmington and Manteo. For more information call 252-393-

8185 or check out NCCF's website at www.nccoast.org 
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